
A few notes on the inaugural WDCO coffee morning 
30/1/25 
I think there were 5 WDCO board members present and 7 residents. 

There were bourbons and I was tempted. 

The Knit and Natter group will reconvene when the evenings are longer. 

It was determined to: 

• Hold another coffee morning next week 
• Invite a greater number of WD residents 
• Consider an application for a grant to hold a “meet your neighbour” event 

o How much does the hall cost 
o Will need flyers for invites for some blocks 
o Proposed that wine/beer be offered 

• Make more contact with the Health Centre where Hilary is on the patient panel 
• Float the idea of having a choir on the estate 
• Promote the holding of events for mixed ages 
• Promote some other possible focus for groups 

o Walking 
o Chess 
o Board Games 

WDCO actions 
Adrian to prepare a set of criteria for the replacement Executive member. Candidates to 
be encouraged to provide pen portraits of themselves. Discussion of the vacancy at the 
next board meeting, the election to be held in March. 

 

Other 
Hilary is the custodian of the tea/coffee/biscuits/sugar for the time being. 


